
  
 
November 13, 2020 
 
 
The Honorable Richard Bloom 
Assemblyman 
California State Assembly 
P.O. Box 942849 
Sacramento, California 94249 
 
RE: Letter of Support for the Palisades Beach Detail 

 
Dear Assemblyman Bloom: 
 
Thank you for your letter expressing your support for the Pacific Palisades Community 
Council’s request that the Palisades Beach Detail not be reassigned elsewhere. I 
recognize the valuable contributions made by the Detail, including supporting the 
Pacific Palisades Task Force on Homelessness (PPTFH). Rest assured that my office 
is monitoring those conversations closely and looks forward to an equitable resolution.  
 
  
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

ERIC GARCETTI 
Mayor 
 
 
Cc: The Honorable Mike Bonin, Councilman 11th District, City of Los Angeles 
 
 

 

200 N. SPRING STREET, ROOM 303 LOS ANGELES, CA 90012 (213) 978-0600 
MAYOR.LACITY.ORG 


